
Join Us For Our First Practice Picket.

Wednesday October 9th, from 3:30-5:30, after work or on your own time
Portland Water Bureau

664 N. Tillamook
 

It’s time to show the City we are serious about negotiating a
Fair Contract.

 

Portlanders and the Union know that the real testament to Portland’s economic
recovery are strong and reliable public services - like running water and the bills paid

on time - services that AFSCME 189 members provide everyday.

Let’s walk our talk and show City Council we are serious about a contract that protects
public services and the people that provide them. Your actions make a difference at
the bargaining table and we need the City to start responding to our proposals and

showing us they value our work as much as Portlanders do.

. 

PRACTICE PICKETS ARE HEREPRACTICE PICKETS ARE HERE
Oregon AFSCME Local 189

Questions? Reach out to Bargaining or MAT members or Council Representative
Karly Edwards

RSVP HERE!


